
To Whom It Concerns: 

 

I would like to support the National Popular Vote bill because it would guarantee the 
Presidency to the candidate who receives the most  popular votes in all 50 states and 
the District of Columbia.  Currently, candidates for presidency spend most of their time 
in the states of Ohio, Iowa, Florida and Virginia while mostly ignoring states like Oregon. 

Please support SB870 for a more fair election so that every voter gets the same weight 
compared to the Electoral college. 

 

Gene Stubbs 

 


